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Thompson, Holly

From: City Council
Subject: 6.3.1 Communication - Anne-Marie Cey - Broadway Business Improvement District - 

Broadway Community Patio – Temporary Reserve Parking Program Background - CK 
6120-1

Attachments: BBID Parking fee waiver request.pdf

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 9:50 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email - Communication - Anne-Marie Cey - Broadway Business Improvement District - Broadway Community 
Patio – Temporary Reserve Parking Program Background - CK 6120-1 
 

--- Replies to this email will go to annemariecey@broadwayyxe.com --- 

Submitted on Thursday, February 27, 2025 - 21:33 

Submitted by user:  

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Anne-Marie 

Last Name: Cey 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: Say 

Phone Number : 306  

Email: annemariecey@broadwayyxe.com 

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address: Unit A 613 9th Street East 
Ward: Ward 6 
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Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): The Broadway Business Improvement 
District 

What do you wish to do ?: Request to Speak 

If speaking will you be attending in person or remotely: In person 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Transportation Committee 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 6.3.1 

Comments: 
The Broadway Business Improvement District (BBID) is recognized as a vital resource and support, and serves as 
an advocate for the business interests of its members. The BBID maintains strong collaborative relationships and is 
a voice of opinion with the City of Saskatoon and other stakeholders, and remains responsive to the needs and 
priorities of the broader community.  

The BBID operates on a limited budget funded through a tax levy, parking revenue, grants, sponsorships and 
special event revenues. We are asking the city to waive the annual parking patio expense so the BBID can redirect 
these funds towards creating activations, installations and innovative programming that will further enhance the 
visitor experience on Broadway Avenue, benefitting both Broadway businesses and the Nutana community. 

Attachments: 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No  








